[bookmark: _GoBack]Starting Monday, October 1st….all orders due Friday, October 19thForest Hill Elementary FundScrip Fundraiser!

FundScrip is a Canadian Company through which we can purchase gift cards.  The school then receives a percentage of the sales. 
Delivery of Gift Cards are expected mid to late November
Please submit one order form per student only.  We will provide two order forms and personal tracking forms so that it is easier to share this opportunity with family members, friends and co-workers. It is your responsibility to track who you have collected orders from and for the delivery of the cards to them.  The total order can be paid through school cash online (indicate that this is the method of payment) or cheques can be made payable to “Forest Hill School”.  We will inform you when the orders have been received at the school so that you can arrange pick up.
Funds raised will be used for purchasing technology for the classrooms (ie: i-pads) and to support other enrichment opportunities throughout the school year.  
We are looking forward to a successful campaign and thank you for your continued support!
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